
 

 

  

  

 
 
 

            
          

         
   

 

             
         

      
          

 

           

 

    

FindlayALearningACenterA
REMOTE EDUCATIONAL OPTIONS 

FLCAEndAofAYearAPlanA
The health and safety of our students and staff continue to be our 

#1 priority. To ensure this, we have developed the following plan 

for students to safely turn in school-owned materials such as, 
laptops, novels, and textbooks. 

This plan also lays out how the end of the year will be completed 

and details the finalization of classes. Seniors and underclassmen 

must return Chromebooks and underclassmen (including middle 

school students) are required to turn in their laptops and chargers. 

*Please make sure you finish your class before you turn in your 

computer. 



 
 

 
 

   

  

   

   
 

  

 
  

 

 

 
      

    

     

     

    

     

 

 

    

     

      

      

     

     

     

      

       

     

     

    

 

     

    

   

 
       

     

  
       

       

       

       

 
     

  
    

       

    

 
    

       

    

 

 
     

       

    

   
    

       

     

  

 

   

FindlayALearningACenterA
REMOTE LEARNING PARENT/STUDENT UPDATES 

EndAofAYearATimelineA

May 11-15: 
Students will utilize this time to complete all 

work for the school year. 

May 18-21: 
Students will continue to utilize this time to 

complete all assignments for the school year. Times 

will be available for students to complete a 

drive-thru drop off of materials, etc. 

May 21: 
Last official of school for students. 

SENIORS ONLY 

May 18th: 9-11am and 1-3pm 
Drop off laptops, chargers, and any school-

owned materials (textbooks, calculators, etc.) 

JUNIORS ONLY 

May 19th: 9-11am and 1-3pm 
Juniors will drop off laptops, chargers, and any 

school-owned materials (textbooks, calculators, etc.) 

SOPHOMORES ONLY 

May 20th: 9-11am and 1-3pm 
Sophomores will drop off laptops, chargers, and any 

school-owned materials (textbooks, calculators, etc.) 

FRESHMEN/FLC MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS 

May 21st: 9-11am and 1-3pm 
Freshmen & Middle School Students will drop off 

laptops, chargers, and any school-owned materials 

(textbooks, calculators, etc.) 

Drop-OffADatesA/ATimesA

PLEASEANOTE:A
At this time students will not be 

permitted in the building to 

pick up personal items. We will 

continue to monitor state and local 

guidelines and determine when we 

can safely allow students in the 

building. 

Students and families are encouraged 

to bag books (novels) and materials 

and label with the student’s name to 

turn in through the drive-thru. This will 

ensure a smoother drop off process. 

FLC Parents and students should enter 

through the Broad Ave. light and 

proceed to the front FLC parking lot 

(where you drop off and pick up your 

student), FLC staff will be available, 

dressed in PPE, to collect materials. 

Please stay in your vehicle. 

Should you have any further questions 

or concerns please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Principal & Counselor Contacts 

Ms. Panuto: jpanuto@fcs.org 
Principal 

419-427-5424 

Mr. Elbin: relbin@fcs.org 
School Counselor 

419-427-5424 
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